
La Crosse USD 395 

Regular Board Meeting  

Tuesday October 8, 2019 

 

 

The board of education held the regular monthly meeting on Tuesday October 8, 2019 

at 6 :00 PM. Members present: Harland Werth, John Irvin, Bruce Kershner and Aaron McGaughey, Sandy 

Showalter.  Superintendent Keeley and Principal Webster, Chris Hipp, Melissa Romme and Jamie Benyshek, Baily 

and Alan Morgan were also present. 

  

 

President Irvin opened the meeting at 6:00 PM.  Aaron McGaughey moved, seconded by Sandy Showalter to 

approve the amended printed agenda with Item E. Custodial employee approval added. Motion carried unanimously. 

5-0 

 

Sandy Showalter moved, seconded by Bruce Kershner to approve by consent items in the agenda listed as A & B.  

Motion carried unanimously. 5-0 
 

 

Baseball Bailey and Alan Morgan presented the board with a request to look into Baseball as a future sport for High School 

students.   

 

SPED Chris Hipp, USD 489 Special Education Director informed the board about financial responsibilities and factors that 

set the amount USD 395 owes for services. 

 

Audit Melissa Romme and Jamie Benyshek presented the annual financial audit report.  No legal or financial problems 

were found.   

 

Custodian Harland Werth moved, seconded by Aaron McGaughey to approve the hiring of Sean Key as MS/HS 

custodian starting on the 14th of October.  Motion carried unanimously.  5-0 

 

Reports Principal Jon Webster and Superintendent/Principal Bill Keeley presented their monthly reports. 

  
 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:02 p.m. 

 

 

 

              

 BOARD PRESIDENT      BOARD CLERK 


